
 

 

Season's Greetings from Mt Fort Advisers 

 

 

 

As the festive season approaches, we extend our heartfelt wishes for a joyful Christmas 
and a prosperous New Year 2025. May this time of reflection and renewal bring 
happiness, health, and success to you and your loved ones. 

In keeping with our tradition, we are proud to support an organization that aligns with 
our core values. This year, we are delighted to donate to PluSport, a Swiss organization 
dedicated since 1960 to empowering individuals with disabilities through sport. 
PluSport serves as the Swiss competence centre for sports for people with disabilities, 
boasting over 12,000 members, 90 regional sports clubs, and more than 100 sports 
camps annually, encompassing a wide variety of disciplines, both traditional and 
modern. 



 

PluSport embodies values we hold dear: excellence, performance, integrity, 
teamwork, respect, discipline, and perseverance. 

 

 

 

Your trust and collaboration inspire us to give back, and this initiative reflects our 
commitment to making a concrete impact. Together, let us celebrate the spirit of 
inclusivity and achievement this holiday season. 

With our warm wishes, gratitude, and thanks for your continued support and trust over 
the years. 

 
Your devoted Team at Mt Fort Advisers. 
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